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Do you enjoy fishing, canoeing, playing sports,
sitting around the campfire and meeting new
friends? If you said yes, then 4-H Camp is just
for you! The cost for camp includes lodging,
meals, transportation, camp t-shirt and special
activities.

This year, as we continue to partner with
United Way of Rhea County, camp cost has
been cut by $75 per child thanks to the funds
provided by this great community organization.

4-H Camp gift certificates make great
Christmas gifts!!

WHEN:     June 9-13, 2025
WHERE:      Clyde M. York 4-H Center in Crossville, TN
WHO:       Any 4th-6th grader
COST:      $300.00
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Christmas Service Project
Spread the holiday cheer with our December Service
Project! We are making holiday and Christmas cards
to give to the residents of our local nursing homes.
We will be distributing coloring sheets for you to color
and write a note, but you are also free to make your
own card using whatever materials you like. Your 4-H
agent will bring materials to your class in early
December and will collect your cards by December
13th. 

4-H County Public Speaking
Anyone who receives a blue, red or white ribbon in
their classroom 4-H Public Speaking contest is invited
to attend the 4-H County Public Speaking contest
which will be held in January 2025. Keep watching for
more information and be on the lookout for your
invitation in the mail.

4-H Chick Chain
It’s time to start thinking about chickens for the 4-H
Chick Chain project. The day-old baby chicks will be
distributed in the spring to local 4-Hers who participate
in the project. You will need space to build a small pen
in the yard to house the chicks. By signing up, you
agree to provide food and shelter until the fall. In the
fall, you will select 3 of your best pullets to enter into
the 4-H Poultry Show & Sale.

4-H Shooting Sports
If you are interested in being on the 4-H BB or
Archery team, please call the Extension office at
(423) 775-7807 to be added to the interest list.
Limited spots are available. The cost for BB is
$55 and the cost for archery is $50.


